
 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with 
your personal details removed. 

 

OIR: 2324/953 
 
 
26 June 2024 
 

 
  

 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 June 2024 requesting the following information: 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
The questions I now raise are: 
 
1. How did staff arrive at a figure of 35% of pool revenue being generated by 

those over 65 yrs as mentioned in the slides? I would like a detailed 
breakdown of how this figure of 35% was obtained.  

 
The slide states ‘approximately 35%’. Council does not capture date of birth for 
all its customers and this approximation was based on demographic data 
captured in 2022 (43%) and 2023 (30%) customer surveys.  

 
2.  

 
   

 
We are not aware of any staff making submissions on the Long-term Plan in a 
personal capacity and staff that spoke during the Hearings did so in their 
professional capacity. 
 






